IE6.11.29

From: Withrow Market

To: councilmeeting

Cc: Mayor Tory; info@cycleto.ca; Councillor Fletcher; Councillor Bradford
Subject: 1E6.11: | support pilot project protected bike lanes on Danforth Ave
Date: July 16, 2019 10:36:02 AM

Dear Mayor John Tory, Councillor Bradford, Councillor Fletcher and all Councillors,

I am writing to you today to ask for your support on item IE6.11 - Cycling Network Plan
Update. We would like to see that you include implementation of pilot project protected bike
lanes on Danforth Ave between Broadview Ave and Dawes Rd by 2021. Since cycling is by
far the best way to get around the city, and safety is of utmost importance to all -- bicyclists,
motorists and pedestrians, we feel this project will benefit all. Many of our community
members enjoy cycling to and from the farmers' market on Saturdays and designated bike
lanes along the Danforth would make this safer and encourage more people to do so.

Please vote to support the Cycling Network Plan - and work to ensure that it is implemented
within this term of Council.

Fruitfully,
Chantal Stepa | Market Manager

Withrow Park Farmers Market
Facebook | Twitter | Instagram | Newsletter

The Withrow Park Farmers' Market runs every Saturday from June 1 to October 12,
20109.
Celebrating 13 years of connecting community to good food!
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